AMER[CAN Mari-Beth O’Neill

Assistant Vice President

KEN N EL CLUBSM Customer Service

April 13, 2009

Paisley Stevens, President,

Boykin Spaniel Club and Breeders Association of America
P.O. Box 107

Sargent, GA 30275

Dear Ms. Stevens,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that at the April 2009 Board meeting, the AKC Board of
Directors approved the Boykin Spaniel to be eligible to compete in the Sporting Group effective
December 30, 2009.

The club will need to provide the educational information and photographs to the J udging
Operations Department for use in a Judges Guide that will be added to the AKC Web site. This
is the link to where this will be posted for you to review what other clubs have developed.

http://www.akc.org/judges/euides/index.cfm

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions. I look forward to
working with you as the breed becomes eligible to compete in Conformation Events.

Sincerely,

(
WY,
Mari-Beth O’Neill

Cc Darrell Hayes
John Ward
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